
REMEMBERING

Henry Maurice Liebich
October 23, 1938 - July 1, 2018

Tribute from Stubberfield Funeral Home

Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Marlene Oussoren &amp; Gord Cudlipp

Relation: Friend

Irene, Sue, Cathy, Mike, Tim, Kelly and families - it is with sadness that we learned of Mori's passing

but we know he is in a far better place, free from pain, and watching over his family, as always!  Words

are inadequate at this time but please know you are all in our hearts, thoughts and prayers.

"In every memory, love lives on."

Lots of love and hugs, Marlene & Gord xoxo

Tribute from Rick and Cecile Valleau

Irene and Family,

  So sorry to hear of Maurys' passing. I will always remember Maury as an extremely talented and

dedicated man. He would do anything to help you out if asked. Between Maury and Mike they were

able to keep our old trucks in top condition for so many years. Our thoughts and prayers are with you

in this difficult time.


